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October 16, 2015 
 
Dear Saint Paul Resident / Property Owner:  
 
On August 5, 2015 the Saint Paul City Council directed Saint Paul Public Works to form a Community Working Group to 
develop a neighborhood-supported north-south bicycle route that runs from Randolph Avenue to University Avenue 
between Fairview Avenue and Mississippi River Boulevard. The Community Working Group is comprised of representatives 
from local District Councils, businesses, bicycle advocacy groups, and nearby colleges. The Community Working Group is 
considering a bike route on either Cleveland Avenue or Prior Avenue. 
 
Wednesday, October 28th the Community Working Group is hosting a public Open House to present findings and potential 
recommendations to the community.  
 
This Open House will be held at: 
Saint Catherine University Coeur de Catherine Ballroom 
2004 Randolph Ave 
Saint Paul, MN 55105 
See map on the backside for parking and open house locations 
 
Project Details: 
The Saint Paul Bike Plan, adopted in March of 2015, identifies Cleveland Avenue from Ford Parkway to University as a future 
bike route. Ramsey County completed a mill and overlay of Cleveland between Randolph and Summit in the fall of 2015. 
During the mill and overlay planning the City considered implementing bike facilities along that portion of Cleveland. In June 
of 2015 the Saint Paul City Council voted to delay implementation until a more robust community process could take place. 
With the northern half of Cleveland slated for a mill and overlay in 2016 the project area was expanded north to University 
Avenue and a Community Working Group was formed. For more background on the work to date, please visit: 
www.stpaul.gov/bikeprojects  
 
 
Providing Feedback: 
If you cannot attend the Open House, you can still provide feedback online on Open Saint Paul and via email to city staff.  

 
To provide feedback, go to: http://www.stpaul.gov/open 

 
Project Schedule:  
The Community Working Group will present their recommendation to the City Council before December 1, 2015 and the 
Council will vote on the recommendation by the end of the year. Implementation schedule will be dependent on the 
recommendation and funding. 
 
Project Contact: 
Luke Hanson 
Phone: 651-266-6146 
Email: luke.hanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us  
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Cleveland/Prior Ave Bike Corridor 
Community Open House  

 
Wednesday, October 28, 2015 

 6:00PM-7:30PM 
 

Saint Catherine University 
 Coeur de Catherine Ballroom 

2004 Randolph Ave 
Saint Paul, MN 55105 

 
 
 


